
 

 

 
 

ASPS Harmony Day Breakfast 

Wednesday 19th March 8am – 9am 

Families are invited to join us for breakfast. 

We encourage you to bring a plate of food to share connected to your 
culture.  

Please ensure you do not bring foods with nuts and include a list of 
ingredients to ensure students are able to make safe choices. 

Students are invited to dress in clothes representative of their culture 
or flag or they can wear orange: the colour of Harmony Week. 

Families are encouraged to stay and wander around the classrooms 
sampling the food and chatting with other families, students and staff. 

There will also be a coffee van on site. Hot drinks are available for 
purchase. 

ASPS Staff. 

 


